
July 15, 2004 
 
 
Dear Jimmy, 
 
I'm sorry I've waited so long to write. I've been so busy that I hardly have 
energy to sleep! I hope you and Chris are doing well. Things here are 
hopping! 
 
We are living in a rented apartment and Jerry is working part-time. I've 
enrolled in GED classes. I'm learning a lot. I finally understand how to divide 
fractions. I can also find the area of any shape you give me. And as you can 
see, I can also write a decent letter! We do a lot of projects, so it's fun to learn 
here. I hope to pass all parts of my GED by December. 

I sure hope you come and see us soon. The fishing and hiking here are great!  

Hugs to everyone, 

Marty 

 


